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ITEM 33. ITEM FOR COMMITTEE INFORMATION – SIGNALISED 
PEDESTRIAN CROSSING – VICTORIA AND BURTON STREETS 
DARLINGHURST 

TRIM RECORD NO: 2015/043606 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee note the proposed installation of a pedestrian 
crossing across the western leg of the Victoria and Burton Streets signalised intersection 
in Darlinghurst. 

DECISION 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City East Pedestrian Cycling and Traffic Calming (PCTC) Plan adopted in 2010 
included a proposal to install a pedestrian crossing across the western leg of Victoria and 
Burton Streets signalised intersection in Darlinghurst. 

COMMENTS 

The installation will improve pedestrian safety and connectivity at the intersection of 
Victoria and Burton Streets, Darlinghurst. 

The Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) is the consent authority for all traffic signals 
and they must give support to any proposed change to traffic signals. In January 2015, 
the RMS accepted and approved the proposed changes to the signalised intersection. 

CONSULTATION 

Consultation is not required as RMS is the consent authority for traffic signal sites. 

FINANCIAL 

Funds are available in the current budget as part of the City’s Capital Works program. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Item For Committee Information – Signalised Pedestrian Crossing – Victoria and Burton 
Streets Darlinghurst 

Clement Lim, Senior Traffic Engineer 

 






